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24-28   Book Week 

Monday Story sharing 

Friday Book Parade   

 

SEPTEMBER 

3 P&C Meeting 1:30 

 

 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 

Dear Parents,  
 
Welcome to Book Week! Just a reminder that you 

are invited to come and join us on Friday 28th Au-

gust at 9:30 am to celebrate the Children Book 

Council of Australia’s Book Week. 

On this morning we will be holding our Book Charac-

ter Parade, and we are encouraging all students to 

come dressed as their favourite character. Parents 

and friends are also encouraged to join the staff in 

dressing up as well! 

Please join us in the Library after the parade for a cuppa and a light morning 

tea, and take the time to view some of the quality rich, reading resources that 

funding from our P&C has provided for our students. 

This afternoon students kicked of the week with a read around the school, 

sharing the shortlisted stories and participating in activities. 

We have settled on a date for our Working Bee, it is 

Sunday 13th September. It isn't one of the dates 

we surveyed, but it seem to fit with most people. 

Please watch out for further information, but 

save the date! If you can help out around the 

grounds and in the classrooms, then your help would 

be greatly appreciated! 

Our P&C will be holding a FATHERS DAY stall on 

Friday the 4th August, lots of great presents will be 

available for purchase on the day. Prices will vary between $2 and $10, please 

watch out for more information over the coming week. 

If your child is in years 4, 5 or 6, please make sure they have their expres-

sion of interest for Camp in as soon as possible. If your are experiencing 

financial hardship or need to extend the payment options pleas don't hesitate 

to contact me at school. All such matters will be handled in a very confidential 

manner.  

Kind regards 
Gordon Parrish 
Relieving Principal 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 
AUGUST 
 
Book Week 24—28th 
 
Monday—Read Around 
the School 
Friday—Character Parade 
 
Book Club Due 27th 
 
 
 
SEPTEMBER 
 
Thursday 3rd—P&C meet-
ing in the Library 1:30pm 
 
Friday 4th—Fathers Day 
Stall 
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YEAR 4/5/6 BERRY SPORT AND RECREATION CAMP  
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 
We still have a number of families that have not yet indicated that they will or will not be attending the 
Berry Sport & Recreation Camp to be held on Wednesday 4th November till 6th November, 2015.  We 
have to send the definite numbers through this week.  Please complete the expression of interest note on 
this newsletter and send it in by Wednesday.  Cost of this excursion will be approximately $250.  Please 
send in a $50 deposit and the expression of interest note to the office as soon as possible. 
 
CANTEEN NEWS 
The meal deal for this Wednesday is two party pies and two sausage rolls.   
 
SPARE SHIRTS 
The uniform shop has some long sleeve white polo shirts for sale, brand new.  These shirts were part of 
the old school uniform but can still be worn.  They will be sold at $5 each  2 x size 14 (small make) left.  
 
WOOLWORTHS EARN AND LEARN 
Don’t forget to collect your stickers when shopping at Woolworths, for every $10.00 spent that’s a 
sticker, then attach them to your sheets.  We now also have a collection box at Culburra Woolworths and 
at the Greenwell Point Black Marlin. This finishes on the 8th September, so don’t forget to ask for your 
stickers. 
 

COMMUNITY NEWS 
CULBURRA CRICKET CLUB 
Culburra Beach Cricket Club will be training on Sunday 16th August at Crookhaven Oval nets from 12pm.  All wel-
come.  Please call Brad on 0402250981. 
 
NOWRA CRICKET CLUB 
Nowra Cricket Club Registration Day – Sunday 

30th
 August at West Street Oval nets from 10 am to 12 noon, Senior 

players: 1
st
 – 4

th
 Grade teams and Juniors will be 10’s, 12’s, 14’s & 16’s, Contact:- Shannon – 0422090881 or     

email:- les.ison@hotmail.com  Everyone welcome, will be having a light training session as well. 

The Nowra Cricket Club is running MILO "In2Cricket" Program for girls and boys aged 5-9 years. It's fun way to 
learn new cricket skills. The cost this year is only $75  includes, Milo Back Pack, Cricket Bat/Ball, Shirt, Hat, Water 
Bottle and other great goodies. Starting October 8th held on a Thursday afternoons 5-6:30pm at Nowra Show-
ground.  Runs for 11 weeks.  You will need to Register and pay online www.playcricket.com.au - Contact David 
Schofield - 0425 204 276   

 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL 
EXPRESSION OF INTEREST—BERRY SPORT & RECREATION CAMP 

 
My child  ……………………………….  will/will not be attending the Berry Sport and Recreation Camp in 
Term 4  4th November till 6 November, 2015.  I enclose a $50 deposit. 
 
 
Signed:  ………………………………………………….  (parent/caregiver) 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

 
GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL—CANTEEN 

MEAL DEAL- Wednesday 26th August, 2015 
 

I give permission for …………………………………………………………..  to receive a meal deal consist-
ing of two party pies and two sausage rolls, a bag of popcorn/chips and popper for $5.  All students need 
to provide recess. Muffins can be purchased for 50 cents. Custard cups now $1. 

…………………………………                                            …………………………………. 

Parent Signature                                                                              Date 

http://www.playcricket.com.au

